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New Zealand Inline Hockey 
 

OCEANIA BULLETIN Draw Release April 1st, 2009 

Hello: %%FIRST%% 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR ALL OCEANIA 
MEMBERS AND OFFICIALS 
IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO VIEW THIS EMAIL IN YOUR MAIL PROGRAMME PLEASE CLICK T
THE TOP TO VIEW IN YOUR WEB BROWSER. 

1. April Training Camp 

DOWNLOAD SCHEDULE HERE 
Photos and uniform will be handed out as per the attached schedule. 
Rink will be open from 8.15am on Saturday 
 
 
2. 18 & Under Team 
There has been a change to the 18& Under team after camp held last weekend. Unfortunately Sam Pillid
collarbone at camp on Saturday. Our sympathies to Sam who is now recovering at home and understand
disappointed.  Sam will however still be travelling to Perth and attending Oceania. 
 
A welcome to Oliver Creighton who will join the NZ 18 & Under team in Perth. Oliver is from Masterto
for Renegades. 
 

3. Oceania Draw Release 
The Oceania draw has finally been released and can be downloaded here. Although this document receiv
Australia states this is a draft, we have been advised that it is now final. 
DOWNLOAD HERE 
 
 
You will find links below to suppliers who will be able to assist you with any last m
needs before you depart for Australia. Please make sure your equipment is prepare
competition. 
 

VISORS ( Full face and half visors are MANDATORY in Australia) 
Please ensure you ALL have visors for competition in Australia. It is mandatory that all players wear eit
properly fitted full face or half visor. If you are unsure which visor is mandatory for your age grade plea
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with your team manager at training camp this weekend. This information was supplied in a previous bul
 

Players who are Under 18 are required to have a parent or guardian complete and hand sign the at
consent form if the following points relate to your situation while representing New Zealand. 

 
Required by all players who are; 

<!--[if !supportLists]-->•         <!--[endif]-->under the age of 18 years, and are  
<!--[if !supportLists]-->•         <!--[endif]-->not travelling with the NZ team group travel and/or 
<!--[if !supportLists]-->•         <!--[endif]-->not travelling with guardian or parent(s) and/or 
<!--[if !supportLists]-->•         <!--[endif]--> who intend to visit or be visited by persons while in Australia not associat

team group (including team officials & players) 
 
 
FORMS & INFORMATION TO DOWNLOAD 
1.  Parent consent form for players Under 18 years 
2. Final Teams Updated 
3. Training Schedule Update 
 
FINAL PAYMENTS 
It is critical at the final training camp that all payment committments are met. ALL p
officials are asked to ensure final payments are available to collect at camp or paid prior
 
NZIHA have committments to meet with accommodation and transport providers in Au
due to this you are asked: 
 
1. If payments can be met prior to camp via internet banking this would be appreciated 
2. Payments at camp be paid by EFTPOS/ Debit Card, Visa and/ or  Cash if at all possib
overcome delays with clearance time for cheques being banked as final installments a
before Easter for all costs associated with this campaign 
 
NEW ZEALAND INLINE HOCKEY BANK ACCOUNT details are HERE 
Please ensure if using internet banking that you use your player name when depositing
email notification to NZIHA  
 

  

FIRS WORLD CHAMPIONHSIPS, Italy 

All Oceania players who responded and expressed an interest in being considered
Junior Men and the Senior Men need to attend a meeting to be held in New Plymou
training camp this coming weekend. The time will be advised at camp.  
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Please check with your guardians/ parents and make sure they are fully aware of t
financial commitment required if we are to proceed with either team attending this 
will be asked to confirm your commitment this weekend and also be advised of a  
schedule. 

It has not yet been fully confirmed that a team or teams will be sent as the cost fac
and cannot be guaranteed given the current economic situation. 

 
VETERANS WORLD CUP 
Thank you to those players who responded to this information. Currently after checking on cos
airfares and accommodation we have been advised by the accommodation wholesalers that th
accommodation available over the dates of this event due to the D-Day anniversary celebratio
place in France. At this stage we are still waiting on FIRS to respond to a request for more info
it appears that they were unaware of the date conflict. 

 
FORWARD HERE 
 
UPDATE DETAILS 
 
WANTED TO PURCHASE 
Manawatu Dragons are on the lookout for a pair of goalie skates , size 9, second hand. If you can hlep th
email Peter Webb here. 
 

 
This is email was sent to %%emailaddress%%, click here to unsubscribe. 

NEW ZEALAND INLINE HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 
P.O.BOX 18001, MERRILANDS, NEW PLYMOUTH 

 E-mail: nz.inline@gmail.com 

COPYRIGHT 2009. NZIHA  ALL RIGHTS RESERVED. 
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